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All Saints Primary School  
Information 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                                                                                                15/11/19 
 
What a great celebration assembly Diamond Class gave us on Wednesday. It was a delight to see every pupil taking 
part and wonderful to hear about the vast array of learning activities they have been taking part in. They have made 
so much progress since September. I would like to apologise for not thanking the staff on the day; it takes a lot of 
effort to put together such a performance for 27 Reception and Year 1 pupils. Many thanks to Mrs Hope and her 
team.  
 
I am also sure each and every one of you would have been proud about the conduct of your children in our 
Remembrance Service on Monday. From entering the Hall until they left (including the 2 minutes silence) you could 
have heard a pin drop. What a super-respectful way to remember the fallen. 
 
Finally, we have lots coming up over the weeks leading up to Christmas, could you please keep a close eye on the 
school diary. 
 
CO-OP LOCAL COMMUNITY FUND REMINDER 
Every penny counts. Even if you are only an occasional shopper, could we all please register for a Co-op card (cost 
£1) and then affiliate you card to our School cause. Please all encourage your family and friends to do the same. For 
further details, or for help registering, please contact the School Office.  
 
BREAKFAST & AFTERSCHOOL CLUB 
Just a polite reminder that Breakfast club opens at 7.45am and Afterschool clubs finish at 4.30pm. If you need 
assistance outside of these times for example: early morning meeting, or simply caught in traffic, please contact the 
school office to let us know. 
 
SCHOOL UNIFORM 
Please can I ask you to check your stocks of school uniform at home, as some of our children are missing clothes. At 
times, it is easy for children to wear the wrong uniform home. However, we have one reception child who has lost 
three jumpers since September so we would really appreciate you checking that they have not been brought home 
by mistake. Many thanks. In addition, with onset of this cold weather, we highly recommend that hats and gloves be 
added to the children’s PE kits for an extra bit of warm whilst enjoying outdoor PE. 
 
THANK YOU 
I would like to extend my sincere thanks for the support you have given us in our recent initiatives including: Non-
school Uniform Luxury Hamper Donations, Odd Socks Day for Anti-Bullying Awareness and today’s Children in Need. 
We raised a cracking total of £124 and the children looked amazing – Thank you. 
 
Nigel Roberts 
 
Attachments: 

 What’s On This Week W/C 18th November 2019 
 NSPCC Letter prior to visit on 25th November 
 ASSA Elfridges Booking Form 
 Christmas Fair Poster Friday 29th November 
 Christmas Movie Night Poster & Booking Form Friday 6th December  
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